
March, 2020 

 

Grand Secretary’s Message 

 

Presidents:   

 

You should or will have your elections and installations of officers completed by 

the March 31, 2020 deadline.  When completed, please get a copy to the Supreme 

Secretary, Supreme Treasurer, and for myself, Grand Secretary. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter.   

 

Loyally, 

 

Louise A. Salas 

 

Louise A. Salas, Secretary 

Grand of NM MOCA  

 

 

 

 

 


